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The Secretariat of the Permanent Council of the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the permanent representatives of the member states and has the honor to refer to the meetings of the Permanent Council convened to continue the second stage of the work plan for implementing resolution AG/RES. 2761 (XLII-O/12), "Follow-up on the recommendations contained in the Report of the Special Working Group to Reflect on the Workings of the IACHR."
The Secretariat of the Permanent Council wishes to point out that the informal meeting to discuss the proposals submitted during the second stage will be held on Monday, December 10, 2012, at 10:00 a.m. in the Simón Bolívar Room.  
The Secretariat also wishes to explain that on Tuesday, December 11, 2012, the Permanent Council will only hold one special meeting, starting at 11:00 a.m., in the Simón Bolívar Room.  Thus, the upcoming meetings scheduled by the Permanent Council as part of the second stage of the aforementioned work plan are as follows:

· Friday, December 7 – 10:00 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. –  Hall of the Americas:  special meetings with the participation of civil society and other users of the inter-American human rights system 

· Monday, December 10 – 10:00 a.m. - Bolívar Room – informal meeting

· Tuesday, December 11 – 11:00 a.m. - Bolívar Room – special meeting with the participation of the President of the Inter-American Court of Human Rights
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